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Dear donor,

Upakriti wishes you a happy Sankranti!

In this season of new beginnings, here's a look-back...and a prayer...

2005 was a year of major accomplishments for Upakriti, made possible through contributions
by people like you. Here's a snapshot. (Visit ~~ for more)

Upakriti helped better the lives of about 350 underpriveleged children in India.

The Karunai lllam Clothes Drive was organized in June and 92 children got to wear new
uniforms all together when school reopened.

Five new project schemes were introduced in September during Ehsaas. A presentation
highlighting Upakriti and the projects we support was made to the 400 people who
attended the event.

Anandotsav/Festivities scheme was implemented with super success in SOCARE,
Karunai lllam and AIM For Seva during Diwali in November. Upakriti volunteers spent
time with children and distributed sweets.

New cots were purchased for the children of AIM For Seva, to provide warmth to
children in the cold Rishikesh winter. New kitchen utensils were provided for Karunai
lllam.

New Year's eve was celebrated in SOCARE by Upakriti volunteers. Children had a great
time eating cake and playing games.

Niramaya/Health scheme was implemented with the Executive Committee approving
Upakriti's support for a new project in Hyderabad, India - The Haematology Foundation.
This project completely takes care of the health needs of small children suffering from
blood disorders.

GnanaVriddhi/Education scheme was introduced during Thanksgiving, 2005. More
details are being worked out in order to effectively establish this scheme in 2006.

As we kick off 2006, we hope for a greater, better year to you, your family and for your
continued support to the children of Upakriti.
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